
The Lumen Fidei Institute

Contact: John Lacken
Raith, Aghamore, Ballyhaunis, Co Mayo F35 V127

Tel: 085-1208779 - E-mail: secretary@lumenfidei.ie - Website: www.lumenfidei.ie

“Promoting - Defending - Teaching - Catholicism”
“Helping Catholics to live out their great calling as Children of God”

Leading Families, Ireland, and the World, to Christ the King!

Lumen Fidei Institute Spring Conference

The Glenroyal Hotel, Maynooth
Tuesday 12th March, 2019 from 9.30am to 6.00pm

Catholic Children Deserve a Catholic Education! 
Irish Seminarians Deserve a Catholic Formation! 

The Laity Deserve Faithful Catholic Clergy!

A Clarion Call To The Irish Bishops

Speakers:

Anthony Murphy John LackenJohn Smeaton José Antonio UretaDr Eanna Johnson

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary Procession
Glenroyal Hotel to the Irish Bishop’s Spring Conference Meeting 

in St Patrick’s College Maynooth at 11.30am

We urge as many faithful Catholics as possible to attend the Rosary 
Procession where we will hand in a petition to the Bishops of Ireland. 

Please encourage your friends to attend this important event.


